
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 MINUTES 

  WEST BOYLSTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

          NOVEMBER 3, 2010 MEETING 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: William Chase, Chair, John Hadley, Vice-Chair, Mark Meola, and 

Clerk Toby Goldstein. 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: David Eckhardt, Vice-Chair, Charlene Hopkins, Vice-Chair, Leonardo 

Angiulo, and Colin Cahill. 

 

Due to lack of quorum, the scheduled Conservation Commission meeting was postponed to 

Wednesday, November 10, 2010. 

 

Meanwhile, informal discussions did take place during the scheduled meeting time between the 

Commission members and people whose topics were scheduled on the agenda, to answer any 

questions that they had.  Informal discussions included: MWRA questions regarding work at 

their Oakdale facility; Ronald Thunberg and Mary Marold questions regarding their RDA’s at 

Lots B and C, Valley Forge Circle; Gerald Espe questions regarding Request for Certificate of 

Compliance, 435 Lancaster Street; and Lebel question of wetlands issues regarding addition to 

house 325 Worcester Street. 
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